
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:55:37 PM 

Good Afternoon Michelle, 
Thank you for submitting your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. We will be forwarding these comments to the appropriate staff for 
consideration. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Sunday, February 6, 2022 4:53 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Michelle 

phone 

email 
 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Review Mapping 

comments 
I live in greater Fort Erie. This boundary expansion will put a least one 
animal rescue out of business. What is happening with this region? Sub-
divisions, condos, (none of them affordable to low/medium income 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


residents) reckless disregard for the environment. You are allowing these 
builders to ruin this area. We do not want another Toronto. I'm beginning to 
think Marz Homes is lining the pockets of our politicians. 

reply 
no 
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